
 

1 March 2010           

 

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 

 
To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Kenora District Senior 1A Games Request for Guest Parking Passes 

 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council hereby authorizes, at no charge, the supply of up to seventy-five (75) 
Guest Parking Permits, to be confirmed closer to the date, for the Kenora District 
Senior 1A Games taking place in Kenora, June 1 and 2, 2010. 
 

Background: 
Every few years the Seniors District games are held in Kenora and the City has always 

provided Guest Parking Permits (anywhere between 50 and 80) to the seniors who 
attend our community for this purpose.  Pins are typically also provided in accordance 

with Policy.   
 
This year the 2010 Games are scheduled to be held in Kenora, June 1 and 2 and on 

behalf of the Hosts, the New Horizons Centre, they are requesting the Guest Permits 
and will confirm actual numbers closer to the timing of the games. In the meantime, 

there will likely be no more than 75 visiting participants. 

 

Budget: 
N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Notice not required. 

By-law Enforcement - Parking 
 

 


